The Financial Planning Association of the Philadelphia Tri-State Area

Honors the Life of

John Hochschwender, CFP®



It is with great sadness that we inform our membership of the recent passing of John Hochschwender, CFP® former President and Chair of the Philadelphia Chapter of the FPA®.

John was an integral part of our community at the Philadelphia Tri-State Chapter of the FPA®. He was a friend, mentor, leader, trusted advisor, and so much more. As a planner, nothing was more important to John than helping his clients reach their goals and dreams. John served on the Board of Directors for many years in different roles leading up to his election as President in 2010 and Chairman in 2011.

John's contributions to our FPA® Chapter, the financial planning community, and the advancement of the financial planning profession is immeasurable. For that, we cannot thank him enough.

We are grateful for the precious time we had to work and grow with John. He made a significant impact in all our lives and will be deeply missed. We will honor his memory through our continued efforts to realize the FPA's **Primary Aim** – *To Elevate the Profession that Transforms Lives through the Power of Financial Planning.* Without question, John would want nothing more than for us to cherish our time on this earth.

Family services will be private.

At the family's request, In lieu of flowers, donations may be made to the <u>American Heart Association</u>, <u>The Salvation Army</u>, or the <u>Brandywine Valley SPCA</u>.